## MALTON GRAIMAR SCHOOL

## PARENTS! GUILD.

Dear Parents,

May I remind you that our first educational meeting of the new School Year will be held in the School at 7.30 p.m. on Wednesday next, November 27th.

The Speaker will be Mr. J.H. Williams, Headmaster of the Welburn Hall Special School for Handicapped Children. Mr. Williams will speak of the work of the School and of the wonderful successes which kindness and patience can achieve for even the most unfortunate children. He will also show a film of the School to illustarte his talk.

Welburn Hall School, under Mr. William's guidance, has acquired an enviable reputation extending far beyond the bounds of the North Riding. We feel sure that you will come in large numbers to hear what is certain to be a most stimulating meeting.

20th November, 1957.

Yours sincerely,
E.G. THORP,
Hon. Sec.